September 20, 1955

DI" Me Le King’ JI'., PastOI'
Dexter Avenue Baptlst Church
454 Dexter Avenue
HMontgomery, Alabama

Dear Dr. King:

I have your letter of September 1l3. The date of Our
Week of Prayer will be January 9«13, 1956. Dr. Gardner
Taylor will preach each night.

We shall be looking forward to your Church Choir rendere
ing muslic one nizht. How about accepting this as the
invitation to the choir to render the music on Tuesday
night, January 10, at 9 o'clock. As I stated before, my
budget for the week 1s not adequate to pay the cholr for
coming but we can offer transportation for twenty-seven
members .

The theme for the Week is: "Thy Kingdom Come." We would
like for the Choir to render two or three numbers. I
shall write to you later, when the plans are more complete,
concerning the exact number,

Sincerely yours,

Daniel W. Wynn
Chaplain
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